
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2240 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  6538 

 Author: Dobrinski 

 Date: 2/14/2023 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2240, as introduced, lowers the application age for a funeral directing or embalming license 

to 18 years of age. Applicants are currently required to be at least 20 years old. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB2240 proposes to reduce the minimum age of an applicant for an embalming or funeral 

directing license from twenty (20) to eighteen (18). This measure is not expected to impact state 

revenues or state appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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